
 

 

  
 
 
 
KP/KW 
 
26th April 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 8 
 

‘Macbeth’ at Shakespeare’s Globe Theatre on Friday 13th October 2023 
 
This is an exciting opportunity for students who will be in Year 9 to watch a performance of ‘Macbeth’ at 
Shakespeare’s Globe Theatre, London. The day will include watching a critically acclaimed company perform one of 
Shakespeare’s classic tragedies. We hope the day will inspire and encourage your child, as well as enhancing their 
understanding of Shakespeare ahead of Key Stage 4.  
 
We will travel to the theatre from school via coach. Students will leave at 11:25am. We will then travel to London 
where they will have time to eat their packed lunch. The performance will begin at 2:00pm.  We expect to return to 
school at approximately 6:30pm. 
 
The total cost of the trip, including coach travel, is £33.00 per student. In addition to this, please ensure your child 
brings a packed lunch. We also advise they bring a bottle of water. 
 
Please be aware there are only 80 student spaces available for this trip, and we expect places to fill very 
quickly. The trip availability will open in Squid on Monday 8th May at 7:00 p.m. and will close at the end of 
Friday 7th July 2022, or sooner if fully booked. 
 
If you would like your child to take part in this event, please go to https://portal.squidcard.com/  and log on to your 
daughter’s sQuid account. Select the School Trips and Offers purse then select the ‘Y9 (current Y8 students) Globe 
Theatre trip - Macbeth’ and follow the instructions to place the trip in your basket and purchase it.  
 
There are some mandatory boxes that must be ticked before you can make the voluntary contribution using your 
debit/credit card, namely: 
 

• I give permission for my daughter to attend the English Department visit to see ‘Macbeth’ at the 
Shakespeare’s Globe Theatre, London, on Friday 13th October 2023, and to travel to and from there by coach. 
 

• I confirm that no medical or emergency contact details have changed since the last data collection and will 
inform the school or update on Edulink immediately if this is not the case. 
 

• I confirm that my daughter is currently in Year 8.   
     

• I understand this voluntary contribution is non-refundable. 
 

If you encounter any problems in using the e-payment system please contact the School Finance Office on 01628 
625068. Payment will only be returned if the trip is cancelled by Newlands, e.g. there are insufficient contributions to 
run the trip. Cheques and cash cannot be accepted. If your daughter is eligible for Free School Meals and you would 
like her to participate in the is trip, please telephone me immediately on the school phone number 01628 625068. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
K Paupiah 
Head of Key Stage 3 English 
 


